
Nurses working in this area of health have considered the invitation to submit professional  
statement to inform the above technology appraisal.  There is no further information to  
submit at this stage on behalf of the Royal College of Nursing (RCN). 
The RCN will participate in the next stage of this appraisal. 
Thank you for the invitation. 
Please acknowledge receipt. 
Regards 
RCN NICE Portfolio 
Learning & Development Institute 
20 Cavendish Square 
London 
W1G 0RN 
 


